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Dylan Koester, a senior drum major with the Tulane University Marching Band, leads
the band down Ben Weiner Drive past the Bea Field Alumni House before the 2017
Homecoming game on Saturday. Homecoming is a time for old friends to reunite on
campus, walking familiar paths with the people who made indelible marks on their
lives. Current students use the annual event to create new memories that will last a
lifetime. View the slideshow below.
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